We will be asking for volunteers for the AYPB Party on May 4™. Please stay tuned for
any further information in the VIP envelopes on Thursdays.

There will be PSSA testing throughout the month of April. Please consult your calendar
and letter regarding dates of testing.

Report cards will be sent home on Friday, April 13™. If a conference is necessary, your
child’s teacher will be in touch by phone to schedule an appointment or to speak with
you by phone.

THERE WILL BE A REGULAR FOUNDATIONS PROGRAM ON THE DAY OF THE AYPB PARTY,
MAY 4. There is a 1:30 dismissal, but there will be a Foundations program that day.

Please consult the handbook for any questions regarding the proper attire for summer
uniforms. The students are permitted to wear the uniforms starting on April 15%.

There will be a parent meeting on the evening April 26" @ 13 Street. Please mark the
date on your calendars. This is a meeting where everyone can see the Drama Club Play,
as well as hear a song by the CCCS Rock Club, and see works of Art by the CCCS Art Club
and Animation Club...the 4™ Annual CCCS Arts Festival!

The prizes for the PRIDE Program will be awarded during the AYPB Party on May 4™

The winning homeroom from each building will be announced, and the trip will be
presented. Tickets for individual prizes will be drawn from the tickets earned during test
prep days. Remember: No tickie, no Prize!ll ©

We look forward to welcoming the Class of 2028 during the second week of May as well.

We can hardly believe that one! ©

Happy Spring!!! Happy 4™ quarter!!! Can you believe it? Do you think we will have any
more snow?



